
February Themes:  Transport and Water     

  

 

Colour & Shape:   We are exploring the colour red and mixing in white paint to make 
pink. 

Our shape is Rectangle—how many sides/ 2 long and 2 short sides/ 4 corners.  
Please encourage your child to observe their environment for these shapes and colours.  
You can help develop your child’s pattern recognition skills in preparation for the 
patterns in numbers.  
 
 
 
 Mid-Term Break 
Monday 14th to Friday 18th — School closed for Mid Term Break.   
 
School re-opens on Monday 21st as usual. 
 
 

Mid-Term Parent/Teacher Meetings:              
  
Tuesday 22nd:  Mrs Mallon’s Class – Parent /Teacher Meetings  
 
Wednesday 24th:  Mrs Murphy’s Class– Parent /Teacher Meetings 
 
 
We are aiming to hold Parent/Teacher meetings face to face.  Meetings will last a 
maximum of 10 minutes and we must ensure that all parents wear a face covering while in 
the school building.  We will also ask that only 1 parent attends the meeting. 
 
 

 

  

   

 

Please pick a suitable 

time with your class 

teacher and be 

mindful that working 

parents may need 

early morning 

appointments! 

 



 

                                                           
     
 
Neighbourhood walk: 
Due to Staff shortages, we were unable to do our neighbourhood walk in January – 
However we are hopeful that it will go ahead this month. 
 
                                          
Housekeeping: 
Money bags are placed in your child’s tray at the start of every month.  Please ensure 
these are returned by the end of the first week, especially paid dinners as these need 
sent to the Education Authority.  If anyone needs some support in this matter, 
please do not hesitate to discuss this with your child’s teacher. 
 
Please keep an eye on Seesaw for any important information that may arise during 
the month. 
 
We are asking that all parents encourage their child to put on their own shoes.  As 
you are aware we are using our front playground more frequently therefore the 
children need to put on a wetsuit (provided by the school) and Wellie boots.  To 
support child’s independence and learning please allow them time to practice this at 
home. 
 
PLEASE ENSURE YOUR CHILD HAS THEIR OWN WELLIE BOOTS IN SCHOOL! 
     

  

  

 

                                                                                       

 

Birthdays 

Noah  3rd  

Jordan 4th  

Rossa 27th  

 


